Serving all Racine County since 1975



245 Main Street, Garden Level Racine, WI 53403 Phone: 262.632.8474 Fax: 262.632.3739

www.racinecf.org

December 10, 2008

Mr. Roger Caron President, RAMAC Education Racine, Inc. 300 5th Street Racine, WI 53403

Re: Racine Area EMS Group

Dear Mr. Caron:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Racine Community Foundation, it is our pleasure to inform you that the Foundation has approved a grant in the amount of \$25,000 to be used toward the purchase of the Ultra High Frequency Med 7 Radio Repeater.

Funding for this program has been allocated from the St. Luke's Hospital Trustees Advised Fund within the Racine Community Foundation. The Thank You letter can be sent directly to the Foundation.

We are requesting that you name the Racine Community Foundation as the funding source in any of your future media announcements. Our logo is enclosed for your use.

In addition, we are requesting some photographs that would be appropriate for possible use in future annual reports and on our website. A photo request form is enclosed.

Please complete and return the enclosed Grant Follow-up Form no later than September 1, 2009. Failure to complete this report could affect future grant requests from your organization.

We are pleased to assist the Racine Area EMS Group with this project which will benefit the citizens in Racine County.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Siegert Vice President/Grants

Enclosures (4) Check #115330